# Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School



Hello! Greetings Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School! we provide information related to upcoming events, important dates, and reminders. Good news awaits you. Always check the news from us.

Important links: <u>SIGN UP GENIUS</u>

www.virtusonline.org

Follow us: <u>FACEBOOK INSTAGRAM</u>

Contact us for more information regarding the latest news!
(206) 767-6640 schooloffice@holyfamilybilingual.org

Bilingual Catholic School

# Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School October 20th, 2023



# From the principal

 Friendly reminder, remember to join me at coffee with the principal next week. READ MORE..

## **Upcoming dates**

- 11/01 All Saints Mass (school Mass will be on Wednesday that week)
- 11/2/ Dia de los Muertos / Day of the Dead class assembly, students
  will learn about this beautiful Mexican tradition as they share memories
  of those who have passed, then enjoy some pan and hot chocolate.
  Contact your homeroom teacher to see how you can help build the
  altars and help the class win a pizza or donut party!



- 11/3/23 Fall festival and Dia de los muertos celebration. Join us for games, food, and lots of fun! CLICK HERE for more information.
- 11/3 Middle School 500 book celebration! Yes, that's right, middle school has already read over 500 English and Spanish books since last year's end! We will celebrate with BRUNCH on Friday morning! Look for an email on Monday afternoon with details!
- 11/3 8th Grade Trip to St. Vincent de Paul. Trip slips coming Monday!
- 11/5/23 Community and Alumni coffee social. Know someone who attended HF; we invite all community members and alumni to visit the school, share the memories, and enjoy a coffee social. SEE DETAILS HERE: share the info!
- 11/9 Picture retake



## **Notes and reminders**

- NEW! Parents be aware that part of the main parking lot will be blocked daily to improve visibility and keep our students safe. Also Remember to drive carefull and follow drop off instructions. Thank you!
- Join the Ambassador parent group! Learn about who they are and the important work they do for our community. FLYER HERE, \_ VIDEO PAM
- Fulcrum Tuition assistance applications are now open! The deadline for our school is **December 15**. All families requesting financial assistance must apply to receive any FA. Sign into your <u>FACTS</u> account to begin the application process.



# Holy Family Bilingual Catholic School October 20th, 2023

#### **Parent Club news**

• Fall festival and Dia de los muertos Community celebration. Join us for games, food, and lots of fun! <u>CLICK HERE</u> for more information. All funds will go directly toward the school's budget.



 We have started an online fundraising campaign for HFBCS Holiday Fundraiser at Lynch Creek Farm.

Whenever someone shops online through our group's fundraising page, we receive 15% back on eligible items purchased. It is that easy! Join us as a teammate online by entering our invite code RDQGHV at <a href="https://www.lynchcreekfundraising.com/teams/join?">https://www.lynchcreekfundraising.com/teams/join?</a> fundraiser name=&joincode=RDQGHV

If we work together, we can meet our \$1,000 goal quickly! Please sign up and join our fundraising team, then spread the word to your friends and family by sharing your team link to have them shop for holiday decorations to support our school.



## Volunteer opportunities

OUR TEACHERS NEED YOUR HELP!

Please reach out to your homeroom teacher to volunteer and help set up the altars for Day of the dead next Wednesday Thank you!!

 Record and find volunteer opportunities please use this LINK TO SIGN UP GENIUS



### From the ADVANCEMENT office

#### **Admissions and outreach**

 Calling all community members and Alumni. Join us for coffee and donuts social. Our school has been around for 96 years can you believe it? Chances are you know or have heard of someone who attended our school, <u>share this invitation!</u>

#### **Development**

 Raffle drawings are happening daily on school days only.
 Only a few more opportunities to win before the GOLDEN PRIZE!

Do you know that our annual fund drive is approaching?
 Stay tuned for more information coming soon!



#### Extra curriculular activities

We are excited to announce middle school extracurricular opportunities beginning in January. Thank you to Hannah Hill for volunteering to teach a middle school art class! The first 8-week session will run from January 10th - February 28th on Wednesdays from 12:00-2:00. Stay tuned for more details!
 Bike Works will also facilitate an 8-week session beginning in March for middle school students on Wednesdays from 12:00-2:00. Both programs will be free for our students.



#### **Lunch room announcements!**

- NEW! November lunch orders are due NOW! Reminder we do not have the ability to place orders same day unless a valid emergency.
- To keep our lunch program running and affordable, we NEED
  volunteers; please sign up to take your <u>Food Handler's class now</u>. It is
  online in MANY languages and only costs \$10.



#### **CYO Sports**

4-8th Grade Basketball Registration is OPEN! Please register NOW <a href="https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/seattlecyo/home">https://www.teamsideline.com/sites/seattlecyo/home</a> if your child is interested, registration is due by Thursday October 12th but payment is not due until November. If you are interested in helping coach or manage a team, please reach out to Coach Nick at basketball@holyfamilybilingual.org See the <a href="mailto:Basketball Flyer">Basketball Flyer</a>



#### **Parish Announcements**

• Please support the parish raffle, stop by the parish office to purchase a \$5 tickets.

- **206 767-6640**
- schooloffice@holyfamilybillingual.org
- 9615 20th Ave SW. Seattle WA 98106\_
- www.holyfamilybilingual.org